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Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/109 
 
Subject: Contract between NHS England and Birchwood Medical Practice 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I would like to view the contract that exists between NHS 
England and Birchwood Medical Practice. The reason for this is 
so I can understand what services are and are not available 
from the NHS. 

The standard GMS (general medical services) contract is available to 
view on the NHS England contracts page: 
https://www.england.nhs.uk/gp/investment/gp-contract/ 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 22 November 2022 and has been approved for release by Sarah 
Truelove, Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


